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Comments:    Dear Sir/Madam

 

   My wife and I have made many visits to the Cave Creek Canyon (dozens) starting in 

   the 1990s and in all seasons.  Further, I have participated in the annual Trogon 

   count there and have donated to the Portal fire and rescue operation.  This place

   is well worth your close attention.

 

   In regards to the draft plan, I particularly object to the possibility of closing

   the South Fork Road during May and June and see little reason to close it during 

   March and April either.  You can always close it for short term/emergency 

   repairs.

 

   Sincerely

   Daniel F Doeppers

   emeritus professor

   University of Wisconsin Madison

 

   Sincerely


